
Inner Wheel Clubs support Lebanon IW Clubs  

to help re-equip a damaged hospital in Beirut 

 

Help is urgently needed to re-equip damaged hospitals in Beirut, this project has the full support of our 

IIW President Bina, the IIW Executive and the IIW Board Director’s  

International Inner Wheel wish to help and support the Lebanon’s ‘Cry for Help’. Our IIW friends in 

Lebanon have informed us that the most humanitarian aid is needed by the hospitals which have been 

badly damaged or completely destroyed. 

Help saving lives 

Help re-equip hospitals  
Details : 

Any money collected will help to finance hospital beds and much needed medical equipment for a Non-

Government Hospital, like, “Hôpital Libanais Geitaoui”, which is situated 1.5 kilometres from the 

explosion site. Please see below photographs which have been taken at this hospital. 

The Inner Wheel Clubs of Lebanon and 

their co-ordinator, together with an 

Independent Lady will decide what can 

be done, this of course depends very 

much on the amount of money raised. 

We would like to buy new hospital beds, 

and if possible, repair beds already 

damaged. Also, very important surgical 

instruments, much needed by the hospital need repairing so this is also a priority. 

We are appealing to the generosity of all our Inner Wheel Clubs around the world to consider making a 

donation to our appeal. 

Your donation can be sent to the following account: - 

IBAN-Nr. CH91 0078 1618 5055 8200 3  

BIC KBSGCH22 

Account holder: Innerwheel Schweiz Liechtenstein 

Bank address: St. Galler Kantonalbank AG, 9001 St. Gallen, Switzerland 

It is very important to mention “LEBANON”!!! when making your donation. 

Donations, can of course be made directly by you or your friends or via your National 

President/Representative or District Chairman, who will then transfer the money to the above named 

account. 

We are perfectly aware of the political and economic situation as well as the corruption in Lebanon and 

we can assure you that all precautions have been taken to avoid preferential treatments or corruption. 

Thank you very much for your help !!! 

Organisation: Gemma Pirondini & Angelika Walde, IIW Board Directors 2020/2021 


